Hello Ashland, Minneola and South Central Alumni,

The WEPAC Alliance would like to invite you to be a part of the Eleventh annual WEPAC Hoops for Hope
game scheduled for October 5, 2019. Thanks to the support of the communities and the players we have
had great success with our past games. The proceeds from this event will again go to help educate and
assist the women of Clark and Comanche counties who are in need of financial assistance for cancer
screening tests.

Each team will consist of three high school players, three alumni, and up to nine “Celebrity” players. One
team will be Minneola and Ashland seniors and alumni and the other team will be South Central seniors
and alumni. We are working on filling the roster. We are expecting several returning players as well as
several new players this year. We will post players on the website as we get them confirmed
(wepacthehouse.com).

Kiowa County Media Center will be filming the game again this year and it will be streamed live online.

If you are interested in participating in tenth annual WEPAC Hoops for Hope game applications must be
returned by August 16, 2019 to WEPAC Alliance, PO Box 949, Ashland KS 67831.

The selection committee will select the alumni players from the applications submitted and you will be
notified no later than August 23rd.

If chosen you would be expected to be at the practice on Saturday, October 5, from noon — 3 p.m. at the
South Central High School gym in Coldwater, KS. Tip off will be at 6 p.m.

Fans can purchase tickets beginning September 15" $25 each. Ticket sale locations will be announced at
a later date. Each ticket holder will receive a T-shirt to wear to the game. Alumni players will receive two
complimentary tickets to the game and will be paid mileage to come play. All other guest and family
members will need to purchase a ticket.

We await your response.

Sincerely,

Kim Hazen
Hoops for Hope Game Co-Chairman



